
2020
Dear Peacebuilders, 

This year has been challenging for the world & for peace, but the good news is
that 2021 is presenting us with vast new opportunities to advance the mission of
worldwide peace. We are ready & we hope you are too because it's going to take a
lot of people like you to help us to advance our mission.

Peace can only be advanced through our collaborative efforts. So many
people across the globe are being pushed to the breaking point. Fortunately, many
of us are compelled to take action. We celebrate Rotarians & peacebuilders who
can and do rise to the call of peace action.

It is our job at Rotary Action Group for Peace to bring together our expanding
community of peacebuilders through the sharing of ideas, knowledge, skills &
resources. It is precisely through this kind of collaboration that meaningful mutual
support & collective action for peace.
 
This past year we brought together our own expertise in the digital realm. In doing
so we greatly expanded our membership base to over 120 countries. We have
established virtual platforms, held conferences & workshops, created new
programming & connected thousands of #peacebuilders through the
dissemination of our informational resources, projects, and inspirational stories. 

As we enter the challenging new year before us, we hope you will seriously
consider helping us bring our world into a future more inclusive, more humane,
more civilized, & more conducive to our common welfare. I invite you to Wage
Peace and join with me to continue building global connections, structures of
understanding, and lasting relationships.

Together we have built up substantial momentum for the proliferation of peace.
To keep this momentum going, we need your support. Donate at the link below
before the year's end. 

https://rotaryactiongroupforpeace.org/donate/

With gratitude, 

Reem Ghunaim
RAGFP Executive Director
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